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COPY FOR FREEROARD DEPT.

P . 15th January, 1941,

Dear Sirs,

I have to acqueint you thet in reply
to an enquiry regarding the renewal of the Losdline
Certificete in the case of the steemer "HOPES TAR" |
and the Ceneral Exeminestion which willlshortly be due
in accordance with the terms of Circular 1772, the
Owners have Intimsted thet this vessel has been
aground in Helfast Lough, end is now undergoing
temporary repalrs st your port, with a view to being
towed to this Country for permanent repairs.

The position of the vessel ss regards survey will
then be brought up to date.

In the circumstances I shall ewait the
recelpt of your report, and in forwarding the same
I shall be glad to be advised as to the port to which
the vessel has proceeded for further survey.,

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yoursmfalthfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyor s,
BELFAST.
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